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Comments: Ashley National Forest,

Please reduce the current sheep grazing permit for the High Uinta Wilderness.
The current level negatively impacts wildlife and the quality of the wilderness.

It is the responsibility of the US Forest Service to manage the wilderness for long term viability.
Based on scientific evaluation the current permit is not meeting this obligation.
The next management plan needs to reduce or eliminate the current grazing plan.
Thank You,

Ross



